Year 12 students of John Gray High School, along with their teacher Mr. Haughton had a study visit to ESO last Wednesday April 30, 2008. They received briefings on the economic and statistical reports, indicators and surveys being done by ESO, from Senior Economist Adolphus Laidlow, Senior Statisticians Yvonne Newland and Jennifer Beaupierre and Census & Survey Supervisor Nicole Emmanuel Jones, assisted by Statistical Officer Narnia Ebanks.
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